
Sayyid Al-Hakeem receives Kuwaiti Prime Minister’s phone call, congratulating
Iraqi elections success

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of the National State Powers Alliance, on Wednesday, October 13,

2021, received a phone call from Kuwaiti Prime Minister Sheik Sabah Khaled Al-Hamad Al-Sabah,

in  which  Sheik  Al-Sabah  congratulated  His  Eminence  on  the  success  of  the  parliamentary

elections, and discussed the bilateral relations between Iraq and Kuwait and the importance of

strengthening and developing them to serve the interests of the two brotherly countries and

peoples.

His Eminence thanked Sheik Al-Sabah for his call, wishing the Kuwaiti government and people

further progress, brilliance, and prosperity, indicating that the prosperity of either country

is in the interest of the other.


